
Watch this space!

You may have noticed 
things are changing. Works 
are underway to prepare 
for the Tawa Town Centre 
upgrade.

If you have any questions 
please get in touch with 
us on 04 499 4444 or       
UD.Tawatc@wcc.govt.nz

or visit our website: 
https://wellington.govt.nz/your-
council/projects/tawa-town-
centre-improvement-project

	 The works

STAGE 1:  Pedestrian crossing upgrades: 
The two pedestrian crossings on Main Road have been successfully 
upgraded!  We hope you like them.  

STAGE 2: Plaza improvements:   
We have advertised for a contractor to undertake the plaza 
improvements. These will include new lights, planting, street furniture 
and a vibrant paving design. 

We hope to have the construction contract in place by early May, with 
work starting shortly after that.  The duration of works will be confirmed 
once a contractor is appointed.

We are working to confirm the design for the special lighting poles and 
the new lighting cable net. We’ll need to do some more geotechnical 
testing over the next couple of weeks to confirm the foundation designs.  

More information to follow soon! 	

Tawa Town Centre Upgrade Project UPDATE 2
28 March 2018


